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Comments: Thus is very concerning as a strong public land owner.  It seems like this is continuing a trend that

strengthens the private landowners with endless resources of money and enables them with even more potential

control. I would like to think the forest service is a strong governing body that advocated for its natural resources,

this proposal has the exact opposite goal. National forests need to be forever protected for generations of people

and animals to use and protect. This is clearly a move that favors the rich and private landowners. As a public

landowner I severely object this. The Crazy mountains will soon be known as another Big Sky with the

Yellowstone club getting their hands on more usable resources. Please don't strip this from us, I strongly oppose.

Thank you for listening to my voice.

Concerned public land owner,

Ben Hendrickson 


